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Pacific Gas and Electric Company
ATTN: Mr. Frederick T Searls

Vice President and General
Counsel

77 Scale Street
San Francisco, California 94106

Gentlemen:

The Regulatory staff has had the sub)ect of anticipated transients
wfthout scram (ATWS) ia water-cooled reactor power plants under
study for some time. Thfs matter was cited in the Advisory Committee
on Reactor Safeguards (ACES) report and/or fn the staff safety
evaluation report on, your application for a construction permft.

The staff has completed its revfew of ATWS and has concluded that
measures should be taken to improve nuclear plant designs in this
regard. Details of the staff review and conclusions and of, the
steps that should be taken to deal with ATWS are givea in the staff
"Technical Report on Aaticipated Transients Without Scram for Water-
Cooled Power Reactors," September 1973, a copy of which is enclosed
for your information. The improvement measures acceptable to the
staff are outlined in the staff position on ATWS ~ Appendix A, of the
enclosed report fa descending order of preference; that fs, the "A"
sections of the staff position describe the ultimate ob)ective. For
those facilities for which the impositfon of the requirements of the
"A" sections is not practical, the staff will accept the alternate
approaches of the "B" or "C" 'sections sub)ect to the limitations
speciffed fn the staff positfon The ratfoaale aad bases for this
approach are given fn the mmiosed report.

Acceptable measures that should be taken for the sub)ect facility(s)
are efther those fn the "A" or the "B" sections of the, staff positfon.
Xf there is reasonable assurance that the provisions of the "A" sections
can be met satisfactorily on a reasonable schedule (less than 3 years)
for the sub)ect facility(s),,you need not aaalyse the consequences of ATWS.
You must, however, provide sufffcfeat analyses and discussion to )ustify
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your position and a commitment that you will meet the provisions
of the "A" sections or revert to the provisions of the "B" sectionsif required by the staff. You should advise the staff by no later
than January 1, 1974, of the approach you intend to take and submit
a detailed report addressing fully, either the "A" or "B" sections
of the staff position by October 1, 1974, as an amendment to the
Safety Analysis Report.

The staff is prepared to discuss this matter with you at a mutually
agreeable time.

Sincerely,

A. Giambusso, Deputy Director
for Reactor Pro)ects

Directorate of Licensing

Enclosures
Technical Report on ATWS

for WaterWooled Power
Reactors, September 1973

cc: philip A. Cr'ane, Jr.
pacific Gas and Electric Company

'245 Market Street
San Prancisco, California 94106
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